
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 13th October 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have continued to 

write their Great Fire of London stories.  

We are trying to build up the children’s 

stamina for writing so the more that they 

are able to write at home the better. In 

maths, the children have been working 

hard learning their number bonds to 10. 

If you are able to practise these at home 

with your child, this will really help them 

in all areas of Maths.  

Next week,  we are going to be burning  

our own Great Fire of London, unfortu-

nately we weren’t able to do it on Wednes-

day because it was too windy.  

We are also going to be adding single dig-

its using a number line and then using a 

number square. Some children write their 

numbers the wrong way round so if you 

are able to help them with this at home 

that would be brilliant.  

Please can the children make sure that 

they bring their reading book and read-

ing record to school every day.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Autumn 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Spelling test is on a Friday 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

 

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Robert  

2Franklin:  Burhanuddin 

2Newton: Tia 


